

mysisterskeeper@ceumc.org

May 23, 2013

South Portland Cape Elizabeth Rotary c/o Nancy Irving 27 Crescent View Avenue Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Friends,

On behalf of My Sister's Keeper, I want to thank you for the generous donation of \$750.00 from your organization. It is through the generous donations of groups like yours that we are able to provide services to those women and children in need.

Thank you again. Should you have any questions or want additional information regarding My Sister's Keeper and the work we do, please feel free to contact me at the number listed below.

With blessings and appreciation,

Kerry M. Der agent Kelly Dell'Aquila

Director of Services

207-712-5962